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We Make A Difference 

RED/SGI 
October 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
RE: Performing Arts Recording 
 
Your son/daughter is taking part in a Performing Arts Curriculum at Meadowhead School where 
your child has one hour of Drama per week and one hour of Music per week.  
 
I am writing to make you aware that as part of the curriculum your child will, at points in their 
Drama and Music studies, be filmed and/or recorded whilst performing. The purpose of 
filming/recording of performance work is: 
 

1. To allow students to watch/listen back to their own performances in lessons and analyse 

their performance skills. This will aid skill development, learning and progress.  

2. To provide evidence of assessment which can be moderated at department level.  

3. To prepare learners for the demands of Key Stage 4 Drama and Music where all 

assessment work is filmed and/or recorded for exam purposes.  

The filming and/or recording will be stored securely on the school’s media drive. It will not be 
shared outside of the school, the class or outside of the Performing Arts department and it will be 
deleted by the end of the academic year. 
 
If you have any questions or wish to discuss this further, please don’t hesitate to contact me on 
edsonr@meadowhead.sheffield.sch.uk  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Miss Rosie Edson 
Head of Performing Arts.  
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